
FRIENDS OF AYR BATTALION – MEMBERSHIP 2023/2024 

 

Dear Member, 

 

We take this opportunity to thank you for your support for last and previous sessions (we 

have now completed 23 years of FAB). The first newsletter (Issue no 93) is enclosed together 

with this application form, to renew your membership. Cost of membership will be £10 per 

person. This will include the regular newsletters providing information on Battalion events 

etc. Membership of ‘Friends of Ayr Battalion’ is open to all serving Company Leaders, 

Former Members, Chaplains, and Friends. If you know of anyone that would be interested in 

joining, then please contact the Battalion Secretary. Please note that any new members will 

receive a membership badge. 

 

As the Battalion is a registered Charity (Reg no SCO10978), we can claim tax on 

subscriptions and donations. Please note that we can reclaim tax on monies received from 6 

April 2020 onwards. The only requirement is that you are a taxpayer and complete an 

authorisation form. We started this scheme a few sessions ago and thanks to the many 

members that completed gift aid forms, we have managed to raise extra money for Battalion 

funds. If you have not completed an authorisation form and wish to do so, please tick the box 

in the application form. Forms will be sent with your next newsletter. If you have already 

signed up to Gift Aid then you are not required to tick the box, as we already have your 

authorisation. 

 

If you wish the newsletter to be emailed to you then please complete the form and include 

your email address accordingly. 

 

We trust you are all keeping safe and well at present.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Stuart Hyslop (Secretary)  

 

 

I / WE wish to renew membership of FRIENDS OF AYR BATTALION for session 

 

2023/2024 and enclose payment of £ …………         

                                       

                                                                                                    Tick Box below for Gift Forms     

                                                                                                     Forms if not already signed up   

Name (s) …………………………………………………………               

 

Address …………………………………………………………. 

 

Postcode ………………........ email address  .............................................................. 

 

      Please make cheques payable to ‘Friends of Ayr Battalion’ 

      Please send form and payment to the Battalion Secretary: 

      Stuart Hyslop, 4 Ward Court, Ayr KA8 9DZ (Tel – 01292 269803 or 07709 715545)  

      Email – stuarthyslop@btinternet.com  

 

mailto:stuarthyslop@btinternet.com

